Treasurer’s Report

Report on the Financial Year 2011/12

In the financial year of 2011/12 we have made a loss of £1021.42. The majority of this deficit is due to the fact that there was no further grant toward our Junior development program. 

The SW Championships again made a profit after all the costs had been paid. The Vets tournament was a great success this year a made a very nice profit for the association.

The Junior grant from Volleyball England has stopped been provided towards our Junior Development program and we have taken on the additional financial support for this import work within for SWVA. 

Monies relating to the SW league for both entries and player registration during the year were all received thanks again to the organisation of Rachel Swindell. 

Junior competitions this year have again been well represented and I thank all organisers for ensuring that the money for entry has arrived promptly. The Junior Squads accounts again show how important it is that we receive the Grant from Volleyball England to balance the accounts. 

The accounts also show the cost of the Level II coaching course that was run earlier in the year. The grant we received for this course was shown in the last financial year. We are still awaiting an invoice for this use of the hall that will be approximately £300.

Thanks again to everyone that supports the continued time and effort into volleyball in the South West.

Regards, Jonathan Ward

Treasurer SWVA

